
Edra Weiss


From: Edra Weiss


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 7:04 AM


To: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: concerned citizen about recent NOAA release


I am deeply concerned about the information that was released from NOAA corroborating with Trump that


hurricane Dorian had a good chance of reaching Alabama.  The person who was responsible for this


incogitable act must be found, give a public apology, and be dismissed immediately from NOAA's


employment.  This information compromises the integrity of NOAA in the scientific community and cannot


be tolerated.  Science cannot mix with politics, and especially any collusion with the uneducated moron who


thinks he is president is absurd.


Sincerely,


Edra B Weiss , MD, FAAP
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